Warning concerning the website www.ib-finance.lu and unkonwn
persons presenting themselves using the name « IB Finance »

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier [C55F) warns the public of the website wwwib-financelu and
of unkonwn personswho offer financing services presenting themselves using the name « IB Finance ». In doing 5o,
they misuse the address of the company IB Finance governed by Luxembourg law and send emails with the
address format: info@ib-finance.u.

The CS5F would like to specify that the company IB Finance governed by Luxembourg law is not related to the
activities referred 1o in this warning.



